8205190034 820514

Docket Nos. 50-259

Distribution:
Docket File
ACRS (1)

OI&E (1)
GMCCorkle, NMSS
JGibson
NRC PDR
Local PDR
ORBB#2 Rdg
SNorris
RJClark
NSIC

50-260
50-296

Mr. Hugh G. Parris

Manager of Power

Tennessee Valley Authority
500A Chestnut Street, Tower II
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401

Dear Mr. Parris:
SUBJECT: PROTECTED AREA LIGHTING

RE: Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant, Units 1, 2 and 3

This 1s in response to your letter of April 1, 1982 regarding the lighting
at the Browns Ferry Nuclear Power Plant. We concur that the measures dis-
cussed in your April 1 letter comply with the requirements of 10 CFR 73,55,

It should be noted that the reference to 10 CFR 2.790(d) in the fourth
paragraph of your April 1 letter should reference 10 CFR 73,21,

Sincerely,

B:Qyna;signeu By

Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #2
Nvision of Licensing

cc: See next page
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Mr. Hugh G. P:rris

cc:

H. S. Sanger, Jr., Esquire
General Counsel

Tennessee Valley Authority
400 Commerce Avenue

E 1B 33 C

Knoxville, Tennessee 37902

Mr. Ron Rogers

Tennessee Valley Authority
400 Chestnut Street, Tower 11
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401

Mr. H. N. Culver

249A HBD

400 Commerce Avenue
Tennessee Valley Authority
Knoxville, Tennessee 37302

Resident Inspector

U. S. Nuclear Requlatory Commission

Route 2, Box 31]
Athens, Alabama 35611

Athens Public Library
South and Forrest
Athens, Alabama 35611

Mr. John F. Cox

Tennessee Valley Authority
W9-D 207C

400 Commerce Avenue
Knoxville, Tennessee 37902

Georqge Jones

Tennessee Valley Authority
P. 0. Box 2000

Decatur, Alabama 35602

James P. O'Reilly

Regional Administrator, Region I1I
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100

Atlanta, Georgia 30303



UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

May 14, 1982

Mr. Hugh G. Parris

Manager of Power

Tennessee Valley Authority
500A Chestnut Street, Tower I.
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401

Dear Mr. Parris:

SUBJECT: PROTECTED AREA LIGHTING

RE: Browns Ferry Nuclear'Plant. Units 1, 2 and 3

This is in response to your letter of Apfil 1, 1982 regarding the lighting
at the Browns Ferry Nuclear Power Plant. We concur that the measures dis-

cussed in your April 1 letter complyjhith the requirements of 10 CFR 73.55.

It should be noted tiat the referefice to 16 CFR 2.790(d) in the fourth
paragraph of your April 1 Ietterﬁshould reference 10 CFR 73.21.

Sincerely,

Y ot Jb——

Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #2
Division of Licensing

cc: See next pagé



